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The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces the release of the Draft 2018 Water Supply Assessment Update.
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Northwest Florida Water Management District has completed the draft 2018 update to its Water Supply Assessment (WSA), developed pursuant to Section 373.036, Florida Statutes. The assessment evaluates the sufficiency of water resources to support existing and future reasonable-beneficial uses and to sustain the water resources and related natural systems over a 20-year planning period. The WSA also makes recommendations for regional water supply planning. This is an opportunity for local governments, water utilities, and interested parties to provide feedback on the draft document. The Draft 2018 WSA Update report is available on the District’s website, www.nwfwater.com/Water-Resources/Water-Supply-Planning, or by contacting Christina Coger at (850)539-5999 or Christina.Coger@nwfwater.com. Please submit all feedback and comments on or before November 27, 2018.
